
School Improvement Team Meeting 

Central Academy of Technology and Arts 

November 10. 2010 

 

Team Members Present: 

 Rod Miller, Principal     Dr. Cheryl Jones, AP 

 

 Lori Janicki, English     Deb Cochran, Math 

 Adam Tarlton, English     Deb Christensen, Media Center 

 

Christa Dailey, Parent Rep    Adam Dailey, Parent Rep 

  

 Justin Tarlton, Student Rep    Ryan Baucom, Student Rep 

                          Frank Deese, Student Rep (Student Body President) 

 

We will be watching the Budget Series Video (Video #1) from Dr. Davis our Superintendent. This is very serious as we need to pay 

attention to budget cuts. 

 

There are two things that we will be discussing: 

1. Spending Plan 

2. Budget Video 

 

We are the sixth largest LEA District in the State. 

We are one of the richest of the poor. 

 We get Title I and Title II funding. 

 This is based on the number of students that receive free and reduced lunch. 

 We are considered a Tier II school. (26% free/reduced lunch) 

 

Mrs. Janicki and Mr. Tarlton both received new SmartBoards in their classrooms due to the good spending. This is just one way that 

the spending helped out. We don’t have the reserve money if there are concerns. 

 

We have no money to make copies. We will run out of copies in March because so many copies are being made.  Suggestions were to:  

1. Assign a copier code for every teacher. 

2. Give teachers one box of paper per semester. 

 

We need to raise some funds to help bring money in so that we can support the budget. 

There are two ideas that we can discuss: 

1. Spaghetti Dinner 

a. $5 per plate 

b. Donate Desserts 

c. Dine In/Eat Out 

d. Vote: Unanimous Vote to Do the Spaghetti Dinner 

2. Pride Period Reams of Paper 

a. Bring in Copy Paper 

b. The Pride with the most wins pizza party. 

c. Begin November 29 and End December 10 

i. December 2 Collection Date 

ii. December 9 Collection Date 

iii. December 16 Pride Period Reward Party 

d. Vote: Unanimous Vote to Do the Copy Paper contest 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Adam Tarlton 

SIT Committee Secretary 

November 10, 2010 


